
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

17 January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 9 KS4 Options Information Evening 

We are delighted to invite you to our KS4 Options Information Evening, which will take place on 

Thursday, 23rd January 2025, at 6:30 PM in Constance Green Hall. 

 

This evening is a significant milestone in your child’s educational journey as they begin to make 

choices that will shape their future. At St Aidan’s, our vision is to be a centre of academic excellence 

where every student flourishes. Guided by our Church foundation and the example of St Aidan, we 

strive to nurture courageous, confident learners who see opportunities in every difficulty and 

promote respect and kindness in their choices. These values are at the heart of our KS4 curriculum.  
 

During the evening, you will:  

 

• Learn about the subjects available at KS4 and how they align with our commitment to wisdom, 

aspiration, learning well together, and kindness 

• Receive guidance on how to support your child in making informed and thoughtful decisions 

• Learn about the next stages of the process   

• Hear from the Careers team about additional support and advice 

   
We strongly encourage you and your child to attend this important event together. It is a vital 

opportunity to explore the pathways available and to ensure their choices reflect their interests, 

strengths, and future aspirations.  
 

If you have any questions ahead of the evening, please do not hesitate to contact the school office at 

admin@staidans.co.uk.  
 

The evening should last no more than an hour and we look forward to seeing you on Thursday.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mrs Siân Dover  

 
Headteacher  

St Aidan’s Church of England High School 

 


